
What a busy half term!
I think the children are more than ready for

half term. There has been so much work
going on and the teachers have made the
learning as fun a possible. I hope that the

parents’ meetings are useful for you all and
remember that we operate an ‘Open Door’
policy and the class teachers are always
happy to discuss any concerns with you.  

16/02/24 - Non-Pupil Day
26/02/24 - Return to school
29/02/24 - Puffin Class to Colchester Zoo
29/02/24 - Swift Class to Colchester Castle 
01/03/24 - PTA Disco
07/03/24 - World Book Day

Reading Breakfast - More information to follow
Dress-up as a book character for the day
Book themed activites throughout the day

08/03/24 - Mother’s Day Coffee and Cake
13/03/24 - Eagle Class to Scott Polar Museum 
14/03/24 - Robin Class to Daisy Mays Farm 

Attendance
Well done to Year 2 

with 96.11% attendance 
this half term.
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Upcoming dates:

Next Term’s Topics:

Robin - Eric Carle
Puffin - Into the Jungle 
Swift  - Romans 
Eagle - Race to the Poles 

What's happening at Great Sampford? 


